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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSStrongerTogether Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff and community members dedicating themselves totally to education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2020-21 school year is #HCSStrongerTogether and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize HCS students & staff and Hardin County community members at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSStrongerTogether Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on November 19, 2020 does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSStrongerTogether Award for November, 2020:

· Joseph Spence and Zach Sheetz, North Hardin High School seniors and members of the North Hardin High School JROTC program, represented themselves and their peers as they recognized the legacy of longtime NHHS JROTC instructor Sgt. Major Paul Gray.  SGM Gray led the program from 1993 until 2011.  He passed in 2014 after a battle with brain cancer.  Joseph and Zach had heard countless stories about the class, professionalism and dignity that SGM instilled in the program.  So, these two took it upon themselves to go to SGM Gray’s grave and thank him for his contributions.  Hardin County Schools admires these young men for respecting the great contributors of the past while leading today’s cadets into the future.  
· Stephanie Hack and Consuelo Murrell, are members of the front-office staff at Vine Grove Elementary School.  VGES principal Ashley Cockriel shared that during the course of preparing for the a very different school year, they both worked long hours - sometimes well into the evening -  measuring distance between desks to ensure they were six-feet apart, creating seating charts, tracking attendance and distributing materials needed for classrooms to be safe and clean. They continue to work hard every day. Even since NTI started, they often stay late to hand out chromebooks so to families can be prepared. They never tell anyone "no," because they are always willing to do what is best for the students, staff and parents. They have also called students to help with homework, had one-on-one Google meets with mentor students and even completed home visits to surprise students or help them with work.
· The Hardin County Extension Homemakers combined their talents to make more than 1,100 masks for elementary and middle school students to use when students come back to school buildings.  HCS put out the call in our community asking anyone who could sew to help make masks.  We provided the material, the elastic and the pattern.  Many ladies and gentleman from across the county went to work with one common goal – keeping students safe.  When HCS put out the call, Mrs. Diane McCamish reached out to us to ask how the Homemakers could help.  We gave them lots of material and lots of elastic and they delivered in a BIG way.  Mrs. McCamish even laundered the masks and pressed each one before bringing them our office.  HCS appreciates all of the hard work from the Homemakers and Ms. Dayna Fentress from the UK Extension Office for her guidance.  
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